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Getting children reading

Hello

BookTrust is so excited to be
working with your school to give
away FREE copies of We’re Going
to Find the Monster! by Malorie
Blackman and Dapo Adeola to your
reception classes.

Why are we doing this?

At BookTrust, we know that there is no
wrong way to read a book. Whether
families are discovering the story
through the pictures, using books as
conversation starters or deciding to
share stories on the walk to school, every
interaction with a book helps improve
children’s imagination and wellbeing.

Reading together often becomes less
of a priority for families as homework
begins, children start to read for
themselves and life becomes more
hectic. Our Time to Read packs aim to
give families a helping hand so reading
together can easily be integrated into
school routines.

Why schools?

School is where children spend most of
their week, and as a teacher you are one
of their biggest influencers.

With your help, we'd love for children
to come home raving about the great
time they had exploring the story
We’re Going to Find the Monster! and
to be excited about having their very
own copy. You'll find ideas on how to
get your class excited about the book
on the other side of this letter.

How it works

 It's best to give these packs out to
your class as soon as you receive
them while children are still settling
into their new school life.

If you haven't received enough
packs for all your reception pupils,
you can order more here:
booktrust.org.uk/time-to-read

Inside the box you'll find a classroom
copy of the pack to help introduce
pupils to We’re Going to Find

the Monster! — a brilliant book

that explores the magic of the
imagination.
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Ideas for using We’re Going
to Find the Monster! in
your classroom

Join in online
We'd love to see how your lessons turn out. Share your
ideas, find inspiration from other teachers and join in the

conversation by using #TimeToRead on social media.

Thank you for supporting Time to Read!




